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Harness racing participants reinstated 

 
The Queensland Racing Integrity Commission (QRIC) has reinstated the licences of two harness 
racing participants previously charged with race fixing. 
 
QRIC Commissioner Ross Barnett said Dayl March and Leonard Cain were serving licence 
suspensions following race fixing charges. 
 
“Now these cases have been determined by the courts both men have applied to QRIC and will 
have their racing licences reinstated,” he said. 
 
“Mr Cain’s suspension has been lifted effective immediately and he is able to resume under his 
licence which remains current. 
 
“The licence of Mr March expired through the suspension period and he will be issued a renewal 
application directly.  The suspension has been lifted however no current licence is in place at this 
stage. 
 

“QRIC stewards have yet to examine the circumstances of each case to determine whether any 
further action should be taken.” 
 
ENDS 

 
 

mailto:reportsomething@qric.qld.gov.au
mailto:vincene.overs@qric.qld.gov.au

